SOUTHSHORE

Transit Study Reevaluation

Final Public Input Meeting!

The public is invited to give feedback on the proposed transit plan update to the
2014 SouthShore Transit Study. The Study focused on transit needs for the
communities of Apollo Beach, Boyette, Gibsonton, Riverview, Ruskin,

Sun City Center, and Wimauma.

Improvements under consideration include:
improvements to local circulation
connections to Downtown Tampa and Brandon
on-demand service
public-private partnerships
efforts of non-profit organizations and others

Nov. 15, 2018
5:30pm-7:00pm
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If you have any questions, please contact Sarah McKinley at the Hillsborough
Metropolitan Planning Organization: (813) 273-3774 x382 or mckinleys@plancom.org

The MPO does not discriminate in any of its programs or services. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin,
age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons needing interpreter services or accommodations for a disability in order to participate in
this meeting, free of charge, are encouraged to contact Johnny Wong, (813) 273-3774 x370 or wongj@plancom.org, three business days in
advance of the meeting. Also, if you are only able to speak Spanish, please call the Spanish helpline at (813) 273-3774 x211.

Si necesita servicios de traduccion, el MPO ofrece por gratis. Para registrarse por estos servicios, por favor llame a Johnny Wong directamente
al (813) 273-3774 x370 con tres dias antes, 0 wongj@plancom.org de cerro electronico. También, si s6lo se puede hablar en espafiol, por favor
llame a la linea de ayuda en espafiol al (813) 273-3774 x211.




